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If you think a child maybe the victim of abuse or neglect, contact 01522 782111. Lincolnshire’s Children’s Services Customer Service Centre to 
reporting concern.                   It’s everyone’s responsibility. 

 

Thank You 
 

Thank you for all of your support 
during our first full week back. We are 

all learning as we are going along 
and as expected some of our routines 

have already changed in light of  
new information. 

 
Thank you for your patience and 

understanding – at the heart of all we 
do is the safety and wellbeing of our 

whole school community. 
 

Positive cases, in the area are rising. 
We are in constant touch with other 
Head teachers in the Lincoln and 

Gainsborough areas.  
The Heads are all supporting one 
another and sharing advice from 

Public Health as we get it.  
 

As you can imagine we are coming 
across a vast amount of differing 

scenarios; we are not medical experts 
and are unable to diagnose over the 

phone. 
 

We have put together a ‘Guide for 
Parents’ which was shared on  

Parent Hub this week. 
 
***************************************** 
 

Curriculum Information 
 

This week you will receive information 
regarding the curriculum that your 

chiuld will be taught from the  
class teachers.  

 
There is also some information about 

homework for this term and our 
reviewed approach to developing 

spelling knowledge. 
 

*********************************** 
 
 
 

Online Learning 
in case of Closure of a Bubble: 

 
Each child has a Seesaw account 
which has been updated to their  

new classes.  
Parent/carers were sent a Parent Hub 

earlier this week with the details.  
 

Please keep this information safe as 
this is the way we will be providing 

home learning in case of us having to 
close a bubble or bubbles. 

 
******************************************* 
The value this term – Thankfulness 

 
This term Worship will be delivered 

virtually into the classrooms. 
 

A Christian Perspective on 
Thankfulness: 

 
Chritians believe that truth is revealed 

in the Bible and supremely in the 
person and life of Jesus Christ. 
Through Jesus’ teaching we are 

given an insight into the nature of 
God and the way in which He means 

us to live. 
 

Tully Cup Winners: 
 

Rec and KS1: 
 

Joey - Year 2 
 

KS2: 
 

Zoe - Year 6 
 

During the term the focus of the 
Worship may change dependant on 
the events around us. This week we 
have been focusing on change and 
new beginnings. Each Tuesday is 

Newsday Tuesday where we watch 
newsround and discuss issues raised 

in the programme. 

We link this to developing a Big 
Question for us to think about which 
opens up discussion and reasoning 
for opinions. We re-inforce with the 

children that they can be the change 
we want to see in the world.   

 
 

 
 

Polite Reminder 
 
 

 
 

Please do not pull up or stop on the 
yellow zig zag areas outside school to 
drop your child/ren off – this causes a 

hazard for the other road users  
and the children. 

 
**************************************** 

Snippets 
Snippets is sent via Parent Hub each 
week and published on our website and 

Facebook 
If you require a paper copy please ask the 

office for one. 
 

Diary dates: 
A full copy will be sent home in due 

course, although this term we will not be 
having visitors in or trips out. 

 

***************************************** 


